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Dear All,

I personally would like to express my concern about this inhuman bill.

Babies are human too. Their right to live should be respected.

We need to speak for the voiceless!

Termination of the pregnancy can be seen as murder, which is a criminal offence.

Please consider with hearts, minds and souls.

Best regards,

Chiung-Hui Bauer
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